Due to the recent increase in covid cases in our community, we continue to take these safety precautions

for in-person kids worship at this time:

- all kids age 3 - grade 5 are required to wear masks.
- kids and volunteers have permission to remove masks while outdoors.

- we will utilize our outdoor spaces more often when weather allows.

In addition, though many of our volunteer leaders are fully vaccinated (including Heather and Jessica), you
will notice that many of our volunteers will continue to wear masks as a way to set an example for and

encourage our kids to continue to wear theirs.

Please know that these practices are made with a heart for the safety of children and families. We
reevaluate our policy regarding masks and other safety precautions every few weeks and are hopeful that

we will be able to eliminate mask-wearing soon.

We love having our kids back in the building, listening to their voices raised together in praise, and hearing
their excitement as we explore God’s Word together. For those who plan to continue to worship from

home, we invite you to continue utilizing our CH Kids @home playlists available .


https://cherryhillsfamily.org/kids-and-students/chkidsathome

